
Transparency  is  lacking  in
Nevada government
By Michael Scott Davidson, Las Vegas Review-Journal

Former state Sen. Mark Manendo sexually harassed more than a
dozen women over his years in the Nevada Legislature, leading
to his resignation. The transgressions were documented in a
$67,000 taxpayer-funded investigation, but the public can’t
see the report.

Former Henderson Police Chief Patrick Moers retired with full
severance benefits after a law firm hired by the city found he
repeatedly sexually harassed at least one employee. The city
has  declared  that  report,  paid  for  by  city  taxpayers,
confidential  and  unavailable  for  public  scrutiny.

Time and time again the Las Vegas Review-Journal has sought
public records, asked questions and demanded openness from
local and state government workers whose salaries are paid
with taxpayer dollars.
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